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Your Submission: Submission wastewater collection and treatment 
 
This email comes to you from    Mr Frank Stark, 7 Belleview Terrace, Mt 
Pleasant, Christchurch 8008 Ph. 3849281 
 
I do not wish to present my submission at the hearing and ask that this 
written submission be considered. 
 
It refers to Page No. 19 Summary version Ocean Outfall 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
To the Christchurch City Council 
 
I wish to make the following submission in regard to the Wastewater 
Collection and Treatment. 
 
In the present climate with water shortages for irrigation and the ever climbing 
estimates of the Ocean Outfall project, I would very strongly suggest that you 
do further costings on pumping the waste water inland to a lake for irrigation. 
 
The Ocean outfall disposal may be the cheaper option at this stage but 
looking to the future it may be the most costly of all.  One only has to look at 
the spiralling costs of the Waimakariri District Outfall project and the problems 
and costs will be ongoing because of the type of sand beaches along our 
coastline. 
 
Expenditure to pipe the waste water inland would benefit land use on the dry 
Canterbury Plains, produce an income from Users with minimal maintenance 
costs. 
 
The sea does not need anymore water, but as the rivers have not nearly the 
same volume of water in them due to irrigation, please do not waste this 
opportunity to utilise this most needed commodity. 

 


